Dear Parents/Guardians,


We would like to invite you to attend your child’s, Brookeland Elementary Field Day.  The date is Wednesday, May 31st 2017 beginning around 8:45 am


Your student will get wet and therefore needs to wear comfortable clothes, tennis shoes or water shoes, and sun-screen. Students must follow school dress code. Students may want to bring an extra change of clothes to wear home. They may also bring an old towel or blanket to sit on.

We will have water coolers available so they may bring a water bottle to use and refill as needed. They may bring snacks and drinks to keep in their class cooler.  Please make sure that your student’s name is on their snacks/drinks that you send. The school will be providing hot dogs, hamburgers, chips, fruit and water for lunch. 

No electronic devices need to be brought to Field Day.  This will be an outdoor day with plenty of things to do. 

Parents wishing to do so may donate the use of a cooler, an umbrella or canopy for shade, for the class picnic/camp area.

Field day will end approximately around 2:00 pm

[bookmark: _GoBack]Requirements for student participation as stated in the BISD Elementary Handbook:

1.  90% Attendance for the school year
2. Have no level 2 offenses or above on the discipline pyramid before field day


***  FIELD DAY IS FOR CURRENTLY ENROLLED BROOKELAND ELEMENTARY STUDENTS THAT HAVE MET THESE REQUIREMENTS ***

*** Younger siblings, or any others that are not current Brookeland ISD students Will Not be allowed to participate on inflatables or other rentals, games and in relays, due to handbook rules and possible incident issues ***
Sorry, but this is a special event given to those who qualify 


Thank you,

Coaches 
Denise Rawlinson
Glen Vaughan
Zach Daugherty
